
received by President Sears of the Cape Cod Pilgrim Memorial 
Association, and Governor Draper of' Massachusetts 

President and Mrs. Taft and- 
Governor Draper on way t o  
Monument Hill .  Josiah 

Young is the driver 

The Presidential Yacht, 
Mayflower 
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The dedication of the Pilgrim 
Monument was a gratifying suc- 
cess to Provincetown and the Cape 
generally. Speeches were given by 
President Taft, President Elliot, 
Senator Lodge, H. H. Baker and 
William B. Lawrence. 

One of the comments on the mi- 
gration of the vast crowd to Provincetown 

Provincetown to witness the dedication 
of the monument was the large 
number of disabled automobiles 
along the highway. 


